MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Eric McArtor, Deputy Superintendent/COO
DATE:
November 7, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Receptions, Inc. and Cooper High School for Football Banquet
For the board to approve this agreement between Receptions, Inc. and Cooper High School for the Football banquet on November 20, 2018 for Freshman and November 26, 2018 for Varsity.
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
